
Girls on the Run is so much 
fun! 

 

We inspire girls to be joyful, healthy and confident using a fun, experience-
based curriculum, which creatively integrates running.  

 
Online registration for our spring season opens March 1st at 9am.  

Registration is first come, first served, 3rd-5th grade. 
Registration Fee $199  – Scholarships Available 

 
 

For registration or more information: 
 

www.girlsontherunnj.org 
camilla.nicholsuhler@girlsontherun.org 

 

 

Season begins: 
April 5th (and runs for 10 weeks) 
 

Location: 
Verona Park 
  
Meeting days and times:  
Wed 4:00-5:15/Sat 10:00-11:15 


